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*= Mandatory, information must be provided 

Click or tap the boxes to enter text. If not applicable, indicate "N/ A". 

*Title: 

Citizens Water Advisory Committee (CWAC) Representative reappointment to the Regional Wastewater Reclamation 

Advisory Committee (RWRAC) 

*Introduction/Background: 

As required by Ordinance 2008-115, a CWAC representative shall serve on the RWRAC. 

*Discussion: 

CWAC would like to reappoint Alison Jones to the RWRAC to serve another 4-year term. 

*Conclusion: 

Request reappointment of Alison Jones to serve as the CWAC representative on the RWRAC. 

*Recommendation: 

It is recommended Alison Jones be reappointed to the RWRAC to serve as the CWAC representative. 

*Fiscal Impact: 

N/A 

*Board of Supervisor District: 
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MEMORANDUM 

To: Veronica Lopez 

jji_ TUCSON 
((It WATER 

Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation 

From: Jessica Rodriguez 
Tucson Water 

Date: March 15, 2022 
Page: 1 

Subject: Citizens' Water Advisory Committee (CWAC) Appointment to Regional 

Wastewater Reclamation Advisory Committee (RWRAC) 

As you are aware, CWAC's Vice-Chair Alison Jones has served as the Committee's 

representative on the RWRAC since January 2021. At the March 2, 2022, CWAC 
meeting, Committee Chair Rory Juneman appointed Alison Jones to continue her service 
as a representative on RWRAC. 

Ms. Jones can be reached by email at or phone at 

Please let me know if you need anything additional. I can be contacted by email at 

Jessica.rodriguez@tucsonaz.gov 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jessica Rodriguez 
Tucson Water Intergovernmental Relations 




